
From: Sandra Chapnik 

Sent: Sunday, February 18, 2024 2:42 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Cc: Jerry Chapnik 

Subject: Hello  

Dear Members of the Committee for the Whole and  to the Office of the Clerks. 

My name is Sandra Chapnik and my husband is Dr. Jerry Chapnik. 

Our address is 38 Avenue Rd. Toronto, ON M5R2G2. 

We are concerned about the increasing rise of antisemitism in our communities in 

Richmond Hill, Toronto and Canada. Our democracy and freedoms are being 

challenged and undermined. 

Therefore, we wholeheartedly support the motion put forth by Counsellor Cilevitz and 

we urge the federal government to convene a second national summit to combat 

antisemitism. 

Please kindly add this note in support of the motion in agenda item 12.1 of the 

Committee of the Whole meeting to be held on February 21, 2024.  

Thank you for your consideration of this very important issue. 

Yours truly 

Sandra and Jerry Chapnik 

38 Avenue rd, Toronto, ON 

M5R 2G2 

mailto:clerks@richmondhill.ca

